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Have your kids had a growth spurt or are you ready to get uniforms for the spring? Come 

check out the great deals on uniforms in all sizes and genders at the Used Uniform Sale. 

Saturday, May 18th, 2019  

9:00 - 11:00am 

in the Lightning Gym 

** Cash and checks only ** 
 

Have Uniforms to Sell? 

 

If you would like to sell your uniforms, please follow the tagging instructions and 

complete the inventory form, which can be found on the PTO website: 

www.bfacademy.org/parent-teacher-organization. 

Please drop items off you would like to sell along with the 

inventory form to the front office between May 13-16th ONLY. 

 
 

 

 

 

Questions? 

Email: Pam Sammartino at randpsam@yahoo.com 

or Stephanie Ortiz at stephanie.m.ortiz@gmail.com 

*Inventory Form on reverse side 
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